
    

12 October 2018  

Dear Parents, 

I cannot believe we are nearly at half term. Time has flown so quickly and I hope you 

find the parent appointments next week very useful as to how your child has settled 

into their new class. We will be sharing with you our new on line homework tool called 

My Maths during these sessions. Please come to the front of school and sign in then 

wait in the library for your appointment, which will take place in the school hall. A 

reminder there are no clubs next week apart from Chatterbox.  

Hopefully you have a nice weekend despite the weather,   

Mr Gould         

Eco committee – a reminder we are meeting on Monday from 3:15 to 4pm.  

Parking – we appreciate that parking is really tricky with our increased 

numbers, but please can I ask that parents do not park in the car park at the rear of 

school or on the lane. This is for school staff and governors when they have meetings. 

We have spent a lot of time working alongside the Parish Council with ideas on parking 

linked to the Local Neighbourhood Development Plan.  

Harvest – a reminder to join us on Friday at 11am for Harvest at St.Pauls Church. 

Please could children bring in any tins or dried food donations which we can pass onto 

St Petrocs on Friday morning. There will be no Parent Assembly that afternoon.  

Bikeability – Sorry that we had to postpone the sessions this week. We have now 

rearranged these for Group 1 on Monday 15th and Group 2 on Friday 2nd November. 

Medical Appointments - can I remind parents that medical appointments at hospital will 

be recorded as an authorised medical absence. However, routine dental appointments 

should try to be avoided during term time. If this is not possible, we do expect children 

to be back to school during the day.  

Football – a great start to the season on Monday. Yr 5 & 6 defeated Truro 

Learning Academy in a great game 10 – 0 and Yr 3 & 4 overcame the younger TLA 

children 2-0. Great team work and a huge thank you for the support from parents. Two 

games for Yr 5 & 6 next week.  



Music – I was delighted that Year 1 and 2 took part in a music workshop this week 

in school lead by Mr. Davey and Miss. Dyer. Next week, our Year 5 children visit 

Richard Lander for a similar event. 

Monday 29th October – a reminder this is a training day for school staff who will be 

working alongside other schools in the Academy trust looking at English. We are back 

to school on the Tuesday.  

Flu immunisations – reminder to complete your online consent before 9th November. 

Contact the office if you have any problems, we have paper copies if needed. 

Truro Tennis Club- Autumn camps will be held on 23rd & 25th October, see posters or 

contact ryantennis75@gmail.com for details. 

Reacher Award Winners for Last Week 

 

 
 Millie,Jago,Molly,Sonny,Sennen,Sebby,Sophia,Noah,Mollie,Willow,George&Lucca. 

  BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK GOES TO –BUR OAKS    

Date  Event                             DIARY DATES 2018/19 

16 October 9am - Bags 2 School collection  

19 October  Harvest Service at Church 11am 

19 October Cake Sale Yr 5  - 3:15pm 

22 -26 Oct HALF Term  

29 Oct Training Day School closed  

30 November Cake Sale Yr 4  - 3:15pm 

14 December Christmas Fair  2 - 4:30pm 

17 – 19 Dec  Reception, Year 1 and 2 Nativities  

19 Dec  Carol Service KS 2 St.Pauls Church- 6pm  

20 Dec Break up for Christmas holidays   

7 January  Back to school  

25 January Cake Sale Yr 3  - 3:15pm 

15 February Cake Sale Yr 2  - 3:15pm 

18- 22 Feb Half term  

7 March  World Book Day  - dress up theme 

15 March Cake Sale Yr 1  - 3:15pm 

5 April Cake Sale - Acorns  - 3:15pm 

8- 22 April  Easter holidays  

23 April Back to school  

13 – 17 May  Year 6 SATS week all in school  

27 - 31 May Half term  

21 June  Summer Fair - 2- 4:30pm 

26 June  Sports Day  

Tues 23 July End of term – Break up for Summer 
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